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Nursery
Our nursery program had a new staff member hired as our past childcare provider had to leave for school.  
Chandra has taken on the role and the transition has gone smoothly. Nursery is still receiving young children 
steady. Typically, 1-4 are in attendance.

Sunday School
Our Sunday School program is going well.  We have two groups of children/youth.  We have one group ages
4-10, and another group 11-15. This allows the lesson to be better suited to ages.  Su McLeod volunteers 
her time to teach the older group lessons on Sunday. We offered Communion classes for the children/youth 
looking to receive First Communion or to learn more about this Sacrament.  We had two PA Day programs 
at the Church and we also provided a week of camp (Vacation Bible School) in August.  Our PA Day and 
VBS programs not only provided education and fun for our children and youth that are active in the church, 
but also for new children who have not attended St. George's.  We also, have a parenting group that runs 
monthly which allows young families to gather together to eat and share common stories while their children 
are provided with childcare.  This program is going very well.  The families that regularly attend seem to 
enjoy it very much.

Youth Group
Our youth group is very active and growing. We typically have 10-18 youth per event now.  In the past it 
averaged a lot less. This is very exciting and great to see the participation and the excitement and the 
friendships developing. The youth like to suggest events and activities and they seem to be taking some 
ownership to the group. I love to see the bonds between the youth. Our youth group meets monthly at the 
Church on Tuesday nights for pizza and time together. In addition to this we do outings, and extra events.  
This past year our youth group participated in WEDAY in Toronto (an all-day concert, celebrating making a 
difference in the World), virtual reality gaming, rock climbing, Halloween party, restaurant and a movies 
outing, hiking, games nights, gymnasium fun. Our youth group also assisted in the Welcome Back BBQ; 
they ran the car wash fundraiser to raise money for Pikangikum Water Project.  Our youth group also ran 
their first Games, Grub and Fellowship event. This was a lot of fun and very successful. Many youth 
volunteer their time at St. George's through serving for events, parenting group babysitting, nursery 
helpers, assisting in Sunday school and being part of our Sunday service. It is so wonderful to see all these 
children and youth getting involved and enjoying their time here at St. George's.
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